
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Good News……. 
 
A fourth-century legend from Catholics in the Eastern part of the Roman Empire tells us the name of  
the woman in today’s Gospel is Beronike. A woman of great faith, she knew that the Law considered 
her unclean because she had a flow of blood and no one could touch her. When she saw Jesus, she 
didn’t ask him to touch or even speak to her. She didn’t want him to feel what she felt—outcast and 
isolated. She simply believed that touching his garment would bring her relief.  
 
A couple of weeks ago, St. Paul told us that we walk by faith, not by sight. Faith was all this woman 
had to go on; everything else had failed. What she heard about Jesus stirred something in her soul, 
and she followed her convictions. She wasn’t disappointed. The power of Christ, who heals us of 
whatever deeply wounds us, went out immediately to her who dared to hope. When he called out to 
see who touched him, her fear didn’t keep her away. She was saved by faith. 
 
Being saved doesn’t always mean miraculous cures, but it does involve standing before Christ as we 
are—bleeding, broken, sinful—and trusting that he is our answer. We don’t know for sure what 
happened to the woman. But her legend continued.  
 
When Jesus carried his cross to his crucifixion, a woman stepped out to stop the flow of blood and 
sweat streaking his face. We know her by the Latin translation of Beronike—Veronica—which carries 
with it an additional meaning: “true icon,” in reference to the facial image that Jesus left on her cloth. 
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13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
June 27 & 28, 2015 

 

Sacraments 
 

Baptism:      Contact the office     
Reconciliation: Fri. 11:30 – 12:00 Sat. 4:00 – 4:40  
Matrimony:  Contact Fr. Gerry at least    
         8 months prior to wedding    
RCIA:      Contact the office             

   

Parish Team 
Pastor:  Rev. Gerry Bauche   
      Emergency #861-3011 
Secretary:      Janice Seitz (Mon. – Thurs) 
Parish Life Coordinators: Mary Ann Flaaten/Wendy Pitre 
Youth Minister:  Paula Reich 842-4288 
Caretaker:     Rani Roettger              
Hall Convener:   Josie Klein 842-4481              

 

Parish Organization Contacts: 
  Parish Council Chairperson – Camille Goski 306-842-0321              Parish Finance Chairperson –       
K of C Grand Knight: Ron Klein (842-6192)    K of C Faithful Navigator: Jim Wanner (842-4014)   CWL President: Camille Goski (842-0321) 

Weyburn K of C Mtgs: Executive & Directors – 2nd Monday of every month, General Mtg. – 4th Monday of every month (Sept.-June) 
Weyburn CWL – General Meeting – 3rd Monday of every month (Sept. – June) 

 
 

 

   314 – 3rd Street 

  Weyburn, SK    

  S4H 0W7 

 

Lord’s Day Eucharist: Saturday at 5:00 pm 
Sunday at 9:00 am & 10:45 am 

              Office Tel -842-2129   Fax-842-7818 

       Parish E-mail - stvincent@sasktel.net 

      Fr. Gerry’s E-mail - g.bauche@sasktel.net 

      Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
     Office Hours – 9:00 to Noon &1:00 to 4:00 
     Mission – St. Mary’s - Tribune 

mailto:stvincent@sasktel.net
mailto:g.bauche@sasktel.net


Readings for July 4 & 5  
  Ezekiel 2:3-5 

               2 Corinthians 12:7-10 

Mark 6:1-6 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members! If you have not yet registered at the parish, please be sure to fill 

out a new parishioner form - located in the foyer!  Thank you!  
 

 

Baby Bottle Campaign: Thank you to everyone who donated to the Options Pregnancy Centre through the baby 

bottle campaign. Your generosity is greatly appreciated!  

 
  
Stewardship Meal Outreach Program: Do you know someone struggling with a burden or illness, someone 

with a new baby or someone in need of some nourishing meals?? If so, please call the office to see about 

providing them with a few delicious meals. We have restocked the freezer and have frozen, prepared meals, 

ready to go in the slow cooker or oven.  
 

 

     Starting next weekend the bulletin will be printed every two weeks until the end of August. The dates for the   

     bulletin for July and August will be: July 4/5,  July 18/19, July 31/Aug. 1, Aug. 15/16 and Aug. 29/30. The     

     regular schedule will resume Sept. 5/6.  
 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul CWL News: Have you thought about joining our CWL community of women, working for 

God and Country? While we are now on break for the summer months, please feel free to contact Camille Goski 

(306-842-0321) for further information.  
 

  

The Following Funeral Lunch teams will be called first to serve the next funeral lunches: T6 (Doreen & 

Joan), T3 (Shirley) and T1 (Rose). 

 

 
 

Eucharistic Services Intentions 

Monday June 29 9:00   AM  Tommy Keen+ 

Tuesday June 30 9:00   AM            Zoe Lesy+ 

Wednesday July 1 9:00   AM  Nick VanStaveren+ 

Thursday July 2 9:00   AM   Marie Marcotte 

Friday July 3 12:10  PM                   First Friday Kim Souster 

  5:00    PM                    Benediction  

Saturday July 4 8:00    AM  Fed Martyn+ 

  10:00  AM        Mass at Tatagwa View Maureen Martin+ 

  5:00    PM  Nick VanStaveren+ 

Sunday July 5 9:00    AM  Howard & Lauretta Schmidt, Roy & Rita Sidloski 

  10:45  AM   

St. Mary’s     

Sunday July 5 12:30   PM  Sam Hewitt+ 

Thank you to all of those who are sharing their time and talents by being involved in the ministries  

of our parish! Our church needs you! It is very important to remember to contact a sub to fill in for  

you if you are unable to be present when scheduled. Thank you ! 

Thank you for sharing your time & talents  

very appreciative! 

Our Sympathy & Prayers to Rick (Sandra), Joe (Monica) and 

Mike (Darla) on the recent passing of their brother Cliff Moser. 

 

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://forums.thesims.com/en_US/discussion/673903/dippys-thank-yous-catching-up-with-overdue-thank-yous/p4&ei=T4FwVeikBoadyQTIxoHQAw&bvm=bv.94911696,d.aWw&psig=AFQjCNEqPI1lDdZYjiUQKBxxV-w_mlFVrg&ust=1433522759805142


“Little Dogs on the Prairie!!” Vacation Bible School will be held July 6-10, from 1-4 pm in 

the Youth Room. It is for children grades k-6. Please plan for your children to attend. To register, please call 

Paula at the Youth Office. 306-842-4288. 
 

The Archdiocesan Leadership Camps:  Theme: Holy Holidays; Grades 10 - 1st Year U: August 16 - 19. 

Grades 7 – 9: August 21 - 24. Forms can be found in the foyer of the church. 

“I have given you a model to follow, so that as I have done for you, 
you should also do.”     - John 13:15 

 
 

It is important that we budget our hours as we budget our income  

so we are able to give our time to be involved in  

church and community activities. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

St. John Bosco Wilderness Camp is an invitation to people to live, learn & share with each other in the 

natural environment that God has provided us with and to develop a greater awareness & responsibility 

towards it.  Through this medium, campers are encouraged to grow physically, mentally & spiritually, realizing 

God in all aspects of life.  Further information available from the pamphlet rack or www.johnboscocamp.com.  
 

Are you hearing a Call to Deepen Your Faith?  Do you want to learn more about the Church? If so, The Lay 

Ministry Formation Program is for you.  Applications are now being taken for the Fall of 2015.  For more 

information check the Archdiocesan website: http://archregina.sk.ca/lay-ministry-formation-program, contact 

the parish, or the Archdiocese at 306-352-1651 extension 211 or ask for Judy Zolc, or Louise Molesky at 

extension 232.  You can also send an email to: judyz@archregina.sk.ca.  They hope to hear from you.  
 

“COUPLES CONNECT”– Resurrection Parish along with the Archdiocese of Regina is once again offering the 

newest program designed for dating, engaged and newly-married couples. From Sept 13/15 – Mar 6 / 16 

·       Nine sessions - with dynamic, knowledge speakers who will share with couples what is needed to have 

a mutually-fulfilling relationship; healthy, happy and holy.  

·       Sessions will include 2 -40 min presentations, personal couple discussion/sharing time, Q&A with    

    presenters and Fr. Steve, followed by an amazing couple’s dinner with all.  

   ·       Great opportunity to meet lots of other couples at the same stage of life.  

     The Cost is $125/couple. Registration deadline is Sept 7th. FOR MORE INFO OR TO REGISTER; Contact     

    Linda @ 306-533-8355,bmueller@sasktel.net or Rose @306-530-5544  rtrehas@sasktel.net  
 

 

Ignite 2015 - FacetoFace Ministries Catholic Summer Camps:  
Ignite Saskatchewan: July 19 -24, in Bruno, SK  

Ignite British Columbia: August 16 -21, near Prince George, BC  

Ignite Alberta: August 23 - 28, near Bonnyville, AB  

       For Teens in grades 9-12 who are serious about growing in their faith. Ignite can literally change your life!   

       Come for an amazing week filled with new friends, the sacraments, dynamic talks, music, fun, and more!  

       Visit www.f2f.ca for more information. If you would like more information or a short sample script for a    

       making a presentation about Ignite please contact the 2015 Ignite Camp Director: Amanda Hertz  

       306-717-0085  ignite@f2f.ca  www.f2f.ca  

 

   The summer edition of The Arch is ready. To access it please go to this site:                   

 http://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/thearch/pdfissues/Arch%20Summer%202015.pdf  

 P.S. You will see familiar faces in some of the pictures   
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FROM PASTOR’S DESK: 

 “God keep our land glorious and free.” These words from our national anthem came to mind as I reflected upon 

the upcoming Canada Day on July 1st and the federal election later this fall. While I never question God’s power to 

protect and watch over us, sometimes I wonder just how much we value both the freedom and the capacity to do 

good in the world by utilizing well our standing among the nations of the world. Instead of upholding God’s 

standard and Word for others to emulate, we are hastening to lead the way or at least catch up with the rest of the 

dubious worldly standards that are risking a greater fragmentation of our society. I am speaking here of abortion on 

demand, the changing definition of marriage (which is not to be confused as being against and disrespectful 

towards gays and lesbians – call them “civil unions” if you wish), and now euthanasia and physician assisted 

suicide.  Let’s not kid ourselves at just how quickly these realities and the consequent shift of our acceptance are 
changing the landscape of our Canadian society and how future generations will be impacted. Talk about the moral and ethical 

vacuum that will exist in the minds of many. We are witnessing a complete lack of moral integrity among our elected political 

and appointed judicial officials across the whole political spectrum.  Nobody seems to dare to tackle or speak against what 

seems to be commonly accepted or resigned to by the large number of Canadians. I think it is time for thinking and freedom-

loving Canadians to seriously quiz our politicians seeking election to represent us and to make decisions on our behalf in 

Ottawa and also in Regina.  To single out these three issues is not intended to isolate them from other pressing matters on 

world peace, world-wide poverty and hunger, the growing number of refugees seeking safety, and caring for the environment. 

If God is to keep our country “glorious and free”, then we need to pray in all earnestness and greater fervor for a change of 

heart among ourselves, fellow Canadians and our aspiring politicians. As John the Baptist declared, “Christ must increase and 

I must decrease” (John 3:30) How else can this happen, if not by submitting in full obedience and  allegiance to Christ, His 

teaching and example of life, so that the person of Christ resonates in everything we think, do and are. St. Paul would say, “I 

have been crucified with Christ, and I live now not with my own life, but with the life of Christ who lives in me.” (Galatians 

2:20) All of us should strive and aspire to this!   Happy Canada Day and may God bless each of you and our country!  

 

 This Week’s Ministry –  

June 27 - 28 

Ministries Next Week’s Ministry – 

July 4 - 5 

Sat. 5:00 Merle St.Onge, Janice Seitz Readers D’Arcy Megenbir, John Megenbir 

Sun 9:00 Colleen Gallinger, Cecile Sellinger  Dianne Haider, Theresa Istace 

Sun 10:45 Penny Leko, Marga Cugnet  Jerome Sidloski, Andrea Sidloski 

Sat 5:00 D’Arcy Megenbir            Camille Goski 

Christine Masniuk           Lynne Garner 

Audrey Trombley            Darla Moser 

                                         John Megenbir 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Wendy Sidloski             Betty Van Staveren 

Dorothy Lawrenz          Alice Schneider 

Adolph Hoffart              Stella Hoffart 

                                       Rocky Sidloski 

Sun 9:00   Connie Regier                 Hilarion Pohl 

Gloria Fong                     Beryl Mazur 

Brenda Yakimowski       Marion Brown 

                                        Juliet Ostrea 

 Yvonne Kerr                  Anne Gutzke 

Doreen Verbeurgt          Carol Anderson 

Marcel Bauche               Lynn Colquhoun 

                                       Hilarion Pohl 

Sun 10:45                        Bruno Tuchscherer         Irene Marcotte 

Richard Bauche              Shirley Mondor 

Ken LeBlanc                   Daryl Fleck 

                                        Chris /Andrea Tessier 

                   Ron Klein                       Terry Lonoway 

Pat Benning                    Wes Lonoway 

Frank Porte                     Yvette Bauche 

                                        Elaine Nielsen 

Sat 5:00 No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess Children’s 

Liturgy 
No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess 

Sun 9:00 No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess 

Sun 10:45 No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess 

Sat 5:00 Brogan Regier, Hannah VanDeSype, Jamie Labbie Servers Parker & Quinn Mantei,  Mathew Soles 

Sun 9:00    

Sun 10:45 Bruno Tuchscherer, Richard Bauche, Ken LeBlanc Acolytes Ron Klein, Pat Benning, Frank Porte 

Sat. 5:00 Roberto Roman Computer/ 

Projector 

No Assigned Choir in Summer 

Sun. 9:00 James & Leslie Richards Carole Milo 

Sun 10:45 Bonnie Sidloski  Jennifer Woodard 

Sat 5:00 Bruno & Margaret Tuchscherer, 

Jim St. Onge, Yvonne Dzuba 
Hospitality Brian Winter, Sophie Gall, Rhonda Baudria 

Stephen & Glenda Zackrisson 

Sun 9:00 Colquhoun Family, Frank & Eveline Porte,  

Therese & Raymond Durand, Sami & Joe  Ballenas  
 Darrell Yakimowski, Michael, CJ, Logan, Rylie 

Mainil, Yvonne Kerr, Juliet Ostrea 

Sun 10:45 Judy & Mel VanBetuw, Gordon Rutten, 

Danette & Calvin Tracey 
 Ron & Joanne Wormsbecker, Aimé Isabey, Pat & 

Loretta Benning, Willie & Adele Nimegeers 

  Deana Mainil, Randy & Janet Schiller Counters Dave Creurer, Rob Labbie, Darrell Yakimowski 


